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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 18 JUNE 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been Healthy Eating Week in school this week and across the week there have been various themes to 
discuss and engage in all about making healthy lifestyle choices. We really work hard together in our classes 
to help all children and adults to make good choices both for their physical health but also to promote 
positive health and wellbeing. There has been a buzz of learning and busy children around school this week 
with Reception children exploring Surprising Sharks, the Year 1/2 class going back in time to explore Riding 
Mill from the past and Year 3/4 building aqueducts linked to their work on the Romans. We also continue to 
enjoy the sunshine and are hoping it stays for the events we have planned over the next 4 weeks. While we 
are disappointed that restrictions can not yet be eased and parents cannot attend whole school events yet, 
we really understand the need to remain cautious. If we continue to be as sensible and measured as we have 
been, we are ever hopeful we can reach the end of term without bubble closures whilst still ensuring the 
children enjoy all our fun events at the end of this term. 
 
Our lovely Year 4 children will be watching the Newcastle Leavers Service from the diocese before the end of 
term. The theme is Building Something that Lasts. Whilst we normally travel to church to share the service 
with other Year 4 and Year 6 leavers from Northumberland, we are grateful to be able to share the service in 
our classes and we will share the link with our Year 4 families too. The service is the perfect opportunity to 
reflect on the positives from this year, the whole journey through school and also to look towards shining our 
lights wherever we go in the future.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 

J Ainsley & S Gray 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REMINDER: COVID SAFETY MEASURES:   
All of our safety measures will remain in place. Please remember not to arrive before 08:50am as we hope to avoid 
families having to wait in a crowd. Doors and gates will continue to open at 8:50am and close at 9am giving a 10 minute 
window for children to all arrive safely. Use of adult face coverings will continue at this time unless you are exempt. 
Many thanks for your support. 
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Diary Dates: Dates in red are new dates which have been added 

Every Wednesday for Years 1 & 2 Recorder Lessons 
Remember to bring in your recorder! 

Date Event Notes 

June   

Monday 21 June Tynephoto Deadline for orders by today Information sent out 

Tuesday 22 June Year 1 & 2 Visit Shipley Art Gallery Information sent out 

Wednesday 23 June Mrs Armstrong from Corbridge Middle School to see 
Yr 4 

Information sent out 

Thursday 24 June New Reception Parents Meeting  6pm Information sent out 

Monday 28 June Year 4 Leavers Visit to Kingswood Information sent out 

Wednesday 30 June Reception Class visit to Tynemouth Aquarium Information to follow 

July 2021   

Tuesday 6 July Transfer Day  All classes in school Including Y4 –  
Middle schools can no longer welcome all 
children on the same day. We are awaiting 
confirmation of a transfer day which will be 
just for our pupils but unfortunately this is a 
really challenging task for our middle 
schools but they will let us know as soon as 
possible the arrangements. 

Friday 9 July Reception Graduation    TIME CHANGE 2:45pm 
 

Parentmail has been sent 
 

Friday 9
th

 July Sports Day (am) SADLY NO PARENTS OR GUESTS CAN 
ATTEND 
 

Parentmail has been sent 

Friday 9
th

 July 
 

PTA FUNDAY EVENT FOR CHILDREN - SADLY NO 
PARENTS OR GUESTS CAN ATTEND 
(bouncy castle / sweet treats / lucky dip / name the 
teddies / tattoos…great fun for the children!) 
  

Unfortunately, we cannot make this the 
family celebration and fundraiser as planned 
but the children will still get to share the 
fun. Information to follow. 

Friday 9
th

 July School Reports Issued today 
 

Wednesday 14 July Year 4 Show day            1:30 
Leavers Lunch 
Leavers Evening 

More information to follow 
 
More information to follow 

Friday 16 July  School Closes for Summer Break  

September    

Tuesday 7 September School Re-opens following Summer Break  

After School Sports Clubs 

Summer Term 2   

Monday’s 7 June – 12 July 

Club Not on Monday 14 
June 

Forest School Year 1 &2 

Monday’s 7 June – 12 July Multi Skills Sports Reception Class 

Wednesday’s 9 June – 14 July Tennis Club Year 3 & 4 

Thursday’s 10 June – 15 July Multi Skills Sports Years 1 & 2 (£3 

per session) 
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